
November 2D, 1975

Hear Beb •
You nejr recall Uikt at the Organiration 

Meeting held in June I was directed to contact 
the E, T, riayton agen<qr with reference to an 
up to date appraisal of the value of the East 
Har?)ton Visiting Nurse Association building.
Copy of the result is enclosed*

At a meeting of the Board of idrectors 
held yesterday the letter wae road and the 
question raised as to whether t; e increase in 
coverage vculd be practical or was necei-saiy*

The feeling was that if the building did 
bum would there be a need for it to be replaced 
in order to provide the services it now provides • 
in view of the huge i'ederal program of provicdng 
recreation areas all over creation*.

'1‘he Board was of the opinion that the 
increase in coverage would not be practical or 
necessary • but • asked that I contact you for 
your opinion*

I know how busy you are and felt that rather 
than contact you by phone it would be better to 
give yeu the background so that you could take 
your time with the question*

Sincerely,


